
For questions or concerns, call the Port Gamble Bay
Cleanup Information Line at 1-888-707-8663, email
us at: info@portgamblebaycleanup.com or visit the
project website at: www.portgamblebaycleanup.com.
For additional information about the project, visit
Ecology's website at:
www.ecy.wa.gov/cleanup/3444.html.

Port Gamble Bay Cleanup
CONSTRUCTION UPDATE

Recent Activities: 

The last tenants of the mill site  have made visible progress in vacating the site,
including removing an office building by barge. The Cleanup bid documents are
out to contractors for bidding, so lots of work is happening behind the scenes,
readying for the cleanup. There will be a Tribal Blessing of the Cleanup next
Thursday 7/23 at 10 a.m. on the Millsite.
The Port Gamble S'Klallam Tribe would like to cordially invite you to attend the
Blessing of Port Gamble Bay. The Cleanup of the former Port Gamble Mill Site will
begin in August and the Tribe would like to start this project off by blessing the
land and water.
Parking on the mill site will be available, or a van will be available for transportation
from the tribal center at 9:30 am.
For further information about the cleanup, please visit
www.portgamblebaycleanup.com.  Under Contact Us, you can join the mailing
list to receive updates.

Stay Safe Around Construction!
It is very important to be cautious around
construction zones. Workers are trained to
be alert, but pedestrians & boaters need to
be aware of increased traffic through the
area. Please teach children to stay away
from equipment and keep their distance
from work sites.


